
                                                                                                           
Roosevelt Fire District 

 
Section:                                                                                                               Policy: 
Administration                                                                                                                 No smoking in the Building                                   
 
 
Stations 1, 2, 3, 4, & 5 
 
Dear Membership, 
 
At the December monthly meeting, the Board of Fire Commissioners voted to prohibit smoking within Fire District 
buildings effective February 1st, 2014. Furthermore, it was voted upon that smoking outdoors should be done in areas 
that are not near open doorways or windows. Due to differences in the layout of the three stations, it was determined 
that company leadership should discuss and determine the best locations for the use of smoking materials outside the 
building. 
 
The change does not affect the already enforced prohibition on the use of smoking materials in District apparatus. 
 
Please share with your membership. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lori Hicks District Secretary 
On behalf of: Board of Commissioners Roosevelt Fire District 
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